
 

 

Notice of proposed action under Regulation 3S of the Waste Avoidance 

and Resource Recovery Regulations 2019 

Under Regulation 3Q, the Chief Executive Officer (CEO) of the Department of 

Water and Environmental Regulation proposes to amend the container 

approval for the beverage product as listed in the table below.  

The grounds for the proposed action are that the approval holder has requested 

the change of material type.  

Product Name Product 
Barcode 

Current 
Material 
Type 

Proposed 
Material 
Type 

Ice break coffee 9310179009041 LPB HDPE 

Ice Break Original Flv 
Milk 750ml 

9310036067139 LPB HDPE 

 

Any person is invited to make written submissions to the CEO about why the 

proposed action should not be taken. Written submissions must be received by 

30 August 2023. 

Submissions can be directed to cds@dwer.wa.gov.au and should identify the 

approval holder, product barcode and proposed action.  
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